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KENOSHA - City residents may apply to have replacement trees planted in their lawn park
(grass area between the sidewalk and curb) this fall. The City of Kenosha Department of
Parks will consider properties that have had a tree removed from the lawn park within the last

five years to receive a replacement tree.

To apply for a replacement tree, contact the Department of Parks at 262-653-4080 and ask to
be placed in the reforestation program. Parks staff will inspect the site to make sure it

qualifies for a replacement tree and will determine how many trees can be planted.

If your lawn park qualifies, an order form will be mailed to you. This order form will list the tree
species that are on this year’s program. The Department of Parks offers 10 - 12 different tree
types per year. Maples, lindens, honey locusts, ginkgos, pears, serviceberries, crabapples

and others will be offered. Trees are available on a first come, first served basis.

Tree planting begins in late October and ends in mid November. The cost for the tree,

planting and tax is $50.

If an application for a lawn park tree is denied, the applicant will be notified and informed of

the reason the site can not be planted with a new tree.
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